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MEMORANDUM

To:		Mayor and Council

Cc:		Kay Love
		Michael Fischer

From:		Mishelle Rutledge

Date:		August 8, 2012

Subject:	Dell Computer Lease


Currently we have a scheduled replacement for desktop computers of five years with a three year warranty and repair cost averaging $52.5 per year per desktop out of warranty.    

The opportunity to utilize the Dell Financial Services Lease program will allow us to replace the desktop computers every four years with a four year warranty.  The City currently purchases workstation class machines to fully utilize current technology, and with the implementation of the ERP for both General Government and Public Safety we need to continue with this class of machine as well as machines meeting the ERP specifications.  This does not include the specialty areas such as GIS or Engineering.  

There are several benefits to this program:
· Compatibility with ERP system requirements as we continue to update to latest versions;
· All desktops would be on the same operating system making upgrades more manageable;
· Software and hardware would be consistent for all users, making it easy to apply updates and train staff; and
· One-time mass replacement of regular desktops, reducing downtime, such that time is not lost during the year with users waiting on replacement or repair

As IT continues to align the needs of the users with technology improvements this decision helps strategically align hardware and software compatibility.
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